
 

 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater 

Area Public Schools will hold a learning session on Thursday, April 14, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. to 

discuss the high school achievement and student support. The meeting will be held at the Oak 

Park Building, 6355 Osman Avenue North, Stillwater, MN 55082. 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  April 1, 2022 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant 

hurleyj@stillwaterschools.org 


